
 

Parking  

We are working with the council 

to solve the issue in regards to 

the recent work that was 

started near our School.  

We will keep you updated on 

this. 

 

With warmer weather 

approaching on hotter days 

please apply sun cream on your 

child before school and please 

send them with a summer hat , 

thank you. 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 6 SAT’s 

Year 6 Sat’s will be taking place 

week commencing 12th May – 

they have been working 

extremely hard.

d.  

 

We welcome back our newly 

married Miss Dean who is now 

 Mrs Etchells. 

 

School Holiday Dates 

School is closed for bank holiday 

Monday 5th May. 

School closes for half term on 

Friday 23rd at 3.30 and re opens 

Monday 2nd June 

School closes for Summer Friday 

18th July at 2pm and re opens 

Tuesday 2nd September 

Thankyou. 



 

 

                       After School Clubs 

Please see below our after school clubs , they are free of charge  

We still have spaces available to book on please contact the office 

to do this.  

After school clubs will run through until the week before end of 

summer term ending Friday 11th July. 

Day Club Year Group 

Monday Mixed Material arts YEAR 3, 4, 5 & 6 

Wednesday Cricket YEAR 4 ,5 & 6 

Thursday Summer sports YEAR 1 ,2 & 3 

Thursday Choir  YEAR 3,4,5 & 6 

Friday Youth zone Sign up with youth 
zone 

 

 

 

  

Events in school 

Friday 16
th

 May  – Year 6 SAT’s 

Party 

 

Wednesday 21
st

 May – Year 6 

Leavers Photos and Reception 

Class Photos 

 

Friday 20
th

 June – Sports Day 

 

Wednesday 2
nd

 July , Thursday 

3
rd

 July and Friday 04
th

 July –

High school inductions and 

moving up to new classes in 

School. 

 

Monday 07
th

 July & Tuesday 08
th

 

July – Parent meetings  

 

Thursday 7
th

 July – Year 3 

Culture Box performance 

 

Friday 11
th

 July -  Reception 

Gymnastic performance 

 

Monday 14
th

 July – Prize Giving – 

9am in school 

Tuesday 15
th

 July- Y6 Leavers 

Service and Performance for 

parents at 6pm 

Friday 18
th

 July – Special end of 

Year Service. 

Reception places 

We still have a few places left for our 

Reception class starting in September 

please contact the office. 

 

 

 

Clubs run from 

3.30pm to 4.30pm 


